
 
 

 
 

 
17th October 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

GCSE YEAR 11 GEOGRAPHY TRIP TO LEEDS – Wednesday 9th NOVEMBER 2022 
 

As part of their studies for the GCSE Geography course, it is a compulsory requirement that all 
students undertake two pieces of fieldwork: the first one which they have already completed at 

the end of Year 10 (Arkengarthdale trip) and the second fieldtrip which will take place on 
Wednesday 9th November 2022.  The focus of this investigation will be the changes around the 

urban area of Leeds, and this will involve visits to several contrasting parts of the city. 
 

The students will not be under the constant supervision of their teachers on the visit but have 

been told about the standards of behaviour we expect when they are representing the school.  
They will be allowed to work with a group of students from their class although they must not go 

away from this group on their own under any circumstances. It is essential that on the day, all 
students complete each task accurately, as the results will form a major part of their write-up 

back in class. 
 

We will be departing Bedale High School at 9.00am and expect to return at approximately 4.30pm, 
therefore arrangements will need to be made to ensure that your child can return home outside 

school transport times. Students will need to bring a packed lunch and will not be required to 

wear school uniform. Sensible appropriate clothing, including waterproofs, and appropriate 
footwear is required as the weather can be unpredictable at this time of year!  

 
The cost of the trip including transport and insurance will be £9.50. Please can payment and 

consent by made online via ParentPay by Monday 7th November 2022. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

 
 

Mr A Childe 
Assistant Headteacher 

 


